
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Council Meeting 
 

21 July 2022 
 

(Revisions shown in bold text) 
 
Revised Recommendation: 
 
That the Director of Finance be delegated authority, in consultation with the 

Leader of the Council and Cabinet Member for Finance, to provide Council 

funding by prudential borrowing for the Council to purchase the bins for garden 

waste or provide a loan to SWISCo for their purchase, up to the indicative 

amounts set out in Exempt Appendices 1 and 2 to the submitted report. 

 

Agenda Item 7, Kerbside Green Waste Collection Service 
 

Officer Revised Recommendation 


